
 

Parents, kindly be informed that the school is organising its 

first ever Inter-school MUN conference in April’ 24, where 

students of grade 6-12 will be participating. To this effect, an 

introductory session was organised in school today where 

the children were briefed about the objectives of an MUN 

conference, its preparation and participation. A highly-

engaging session, the children thoroughly enjoyed it and 

showed keen interest in registering for the upcoming 

conference. Dear parents, we solicit your cooperation for the 

same. Kindly click on the link given below to register your 

child’s name in this prestigious school event, asap, as it is on 

first cum first serve basis. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

Regards  

Team GBSMUN 

 

For more details, kindly click on the link https://rb.gy/0hqyrg 

https://rb.gy/0hqyrg

